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The Baldwin Museum of Science


presents


A Weekend in Space


A hands-on community forum for understanding�the mysteries beyond our skies


Saturday, August 23 and�Sunday, August 24�9 A.M. – 6 P.M.


Join your neighbors in our planetarium for an exciting weekend of exploring the wonders of the heavens.


Travel through the tail of a comet, research a solar eclipse, and monitor the earth’s environment from the International Space Station. Watch a sunset become a star-laced sky, or zip to the outer reaches of the known universe in a breathless minute. There will be activities to thrill and challenge all ages, so don’t miss out!


For a complete schedule, see our ad in the August 23rd edition of The Times. Or visit our Web site at: � HYPERLINK "http://www.baldwinmuseumofscience.com" ��http://www.baldwinmuseumofscience.com�





A donation of $5.00 per person is requested.





Baldwin Museum of Science


1234 West Cactus Street


Minneapolis, Minnesota  44710





Phone (123) 555-0154


www.baldwinmuseumofscience.com
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